
-----Original Message----- 
From:   
Sent: Tuesday, August 27, 2019 7:51 PM 
To: response <response@hkex.com.hk> 
Subject: No 3 Listing Rules 3.28 
 
WARNING: External email, please exercise caution. 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
I strongly object the proposal as stated in No 3 Listing Rules 3.28 because such proposal cannot 
reflect the recent trend in enhancing the Corporate Governance system which is built on trust!  
The waiver for non professionals should be considered case by case only if the applicant’s did 
have sufficient training for a nearly compatible CG System then obtained the hands on 
experience alongside with qualified professional.  If the proposal is passed, I do worry that Hong 
Kong has no choice to impose more laws under contract theory to regain the trust from players 
that our market is operated in a fairly and orderly structure. 
 
Furthermore, the HKEx is in conflict of interests for many years as the market regulator as well as 
a listing company in the market.  Such proposal without a solid ground will creat doubts whereas 
our main competitor-Singapore, can take such chance to catch up. 
 
HKEx is being entrusted by market and please maintain a balanced decision as the market 
regulator and a market player. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Ng Leung Chi, ACIS ACS CMA 
 
Sent from my iPhone 

 




